
 
 

Newsletter 20 Summer 1 2024 
Attendance for Summer 1 half term so far… 

Rec Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
90.7% 90.2% 93.5% 96.3% 95.5% 92.3% 97.9% 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 6 who are still in the lead to 
win the £60 prize. Congratulations too to Year 3 
and Year 4 who both have attendance over 95% - 

brilliant!  
 

 
 
British Weather… 
It did look like the weather was improving with a couple of warmer days this week. Now that we are in 
the summer term, you are very welcome to send your child with a hat/cap for playtimes. Please don’t send 
any sun lotion in with your child. If you wish to use sun lotion, please apply this before school. On colder 
days, please continue to send your child in a coat, in case of drizzle or a windy day! Thank you. 
 
 
 

Reception Places for September 2024 
We still have a few spaces in our Reception class for this September. If you know anyone who you think 
would like a place at our school, please ask them to contact Roz in the school office as soon as possible.  
 
 

 

PSHE 
Our Y4 and Y5 pupils have just had their Puberty lessons and showed a very mature and sensible attitude. 
Y6 also had a session on being Cyberwise. The teacher who visited to lead the sessions was very impressed 
by their wonderful behaviour!  
 
 

Scootability! 
Our Y1 and Y2 children will be doing Scootability training next week. There is nothing to bring as 
everything is provided and the training takes place on our school playground. We will tweet their progress 
so you can see what they get up to! 
 
 

Y6 PGL 
The Y6 children who are going to PGL have now received their packing list. Please let Miss Rock know if 
you need any further information. Activities for the trip have now been finalised. The children will be 
experiencing The Giant Swing, Paddle boarding, Zip Wire, Jacob’s Ladder, Archery, Campfire and 
Orienteering over the three days! 
 

 

Y3 Parent Pop-in 
Y3’s Parent Pop-in is taking place on Monday 20th May at 2:45pm. Join us in Y3 classroom to see what 
the children have been learning about over the last term. 
 
 



 

 

 

     

Diary Dates 
 

Tues 7.5.24 Y1 and Y2 Scootability  

w/b 13.5.24 Y6 SATs tests Mon – Thurs 

Thurs 16.5.24 Y4 Experience Trip to Liverpool 

Fri 17.5.24 Y2 Experience Trip to the Lake District 

Mon 20.5.24 Y3 Parent Pop-in 2:45pm  

Fri 24.5.24 Nursery Parent Pop-in 12 noon 

 



 

 

 

     

 


